Dear Shari L. Bradix,
Thank you for your email advising that you are now handling this claim.

| acknowledge that there may have been some transitions regarding this claim. However, | have
not yet received the emailed list of questions as previously mentioned by CNA.

Could you please provide an update on the current status of the claim, inform me when | can
expect to receive the aforementioned questions, and outline the specific next steps going
forward?

| look forward to working with you.

Respectfully,
Larry Watts

On Tue, May 7, 2024 at 7:44 PM Bradix,Shari <Shari.Bradix@cna.com> wrote:

Mr. Watts:

Please be advised that this claim has been transferred to me for further handling. Please
contact me at your earliest

convenience to discuss the facts surrounding this claim.

Thank you

Shari L. Bradix, CRIS

Managing Claims Consultant
CNA Construction Defect Claims
P.O. Box 8317

Chicago, IL 60680-8317

Tel. (415) 932-7213

Fax:(866) 622-7517

Toll: (800) 262-7161

This e-mail message, including any attachments and appended messages, is for the sole use
of the intended recipients and may contain confidential and legally privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution, copying, storage
or other use of all or any portion of this message is strictly prohibited.


mailto:Shari.Bradix@cna.com

If you received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete this message in its entirety.



